
Trustees of Public Funds 
May 8 2017 

   Meeting Minutes  
 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 
 
In attendance: Carolyn Whittaker, Tanner Romano, and Sharron Kenney 
 
The trustees discussed the request from May 1, 2017 from the Brandon Senior 
Citizens Center. The Brandon Senior Center has requested funds to help replace 
their 30 year old air conditioning unit. The Trustees of Public Funds agreed to 
provide up to  $2500 once the Senior Center has exhausted all their other 
fundraising opportunities.  
 
The trustees also discussed the April 27, 2017 request from The Brandon Free 
Public Library. The library requested $20,000 for installation of an elevator. 
Once further information regarding total budget costs, the trustees will proceed 
with this request.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sharron Kenney 
Trustees of Public Funds 
 
 


